
	

	

City of Alcoa Kiwanis Meeting 
 
To celebrate its 25-year milestone, Bob Booker, senior manager of Legal 
Services and Corporate Compliance for DENSO Manufacturing Tennessee, Inc. 
(DMTN), is speaking at the City of Alcoa Kiwanis Meeting on June 4, 2015. 

Booker will update participants on the events surrounding DMTN’s 25-year 
anniversary, construction on the new Family Health Center and other community 
activities. 

For more information on how DENSO Manufacturing Tennessee gives back to 
the community, click here. 

	

http://www.densocorp-na-dmtn.com/community/denso_in_the_community.aspx

